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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!   

The Town of Cupar 

Staff, Mayor and 

Council would 

like to wish 

everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a 

Happy New Year!  

May all your 

family and 

friends gather 

together in an 

abundance of 

Health, Happiness 

and Joy. 

This Christmas season we will be 
hosting the Twinkle Light Contest 
again.  Light up your house to help 
all the kids and people who are kids 
at heart enjoy the brightness of the 
holidays.  The Twinkle Light contest 
will be judged anonymously on 
December 19th @ 7:30 pm so make 
sure you have your lights turned on.  
1st Prize and 2nd prize will be 
awarded. For everyone, this would 
be a perfect night to get out and see 
all the homes lit up for the season. 

The Cupar Town Office will be 
CLOSED Monday December 26th 
2016 for Christmas but open for 
December 27th. The Office will be 
CLOSED Monday January 2nd 2017 
for New Year but open January 3rd. 

 

 

 

Twinkle Light Contest 
December 19 @ 7:30 pm 

*If you have won within the past 2 years you 
will be ineligible to give others a chance to 
win. 

 

Dear Santa……… 

 

Merry Christmas!!! 
by Town of Cupar 
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The Annual Christmas Trade Show will 
be at the Cupar Town Hall on Sunday 
December 11th from 10am to 3pm. 

Admission is $2 and this includes a FREE 
coffee! 

Hot Lunch and baked goods will be 
available as well as door prizes and 
selection of vendors as we are SOLD 
OUT! 

Don’t Miss out on some last-minute 
shopping! 

See you at the Cupar Town Hall!!!! 

 

 

As the beauty of the season falls down to the 
ground, the busy-ness of our activities 
increase!  Confirmation classes started on 
Wednesdays at 4 pm with our 12-year-olds.  
Parents, if you have a 12/13-year-old child 

The Cupar Legion Branch #217 held the 
Remembrance Day Ceremony at the Cupar 
Town Hall.   

The ceremony was well attended and with 
Lowell Dennis leading the service. 

Thank you to everyone who came out and 
shared a moment of remembering and 
showing of respect for all the ones lost who 
gave everything up to ensure our freedom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Annual Trade Show 
by Heather Stabler 

Remembrance Day 2016 
by Wanda McLeod 

 

Prairie Valley North Band Concert will take place Tuesday, 

December 6 at Cupar School Gym at 7:00.   There will be performances by the Beginner, 
Intermediate, Senior and Jazz bands.  These bands consist of Grade 6-12 students from Cupar, 
Southey, Lipton and Kelleher schools.  There will be a Silver Collection at the door, 50/50 draw, and 
coffee and snacks afterwards.  There will also be 2 fundraisers available for your support.  Epicure 
Holiday seasoning packages at $20 each, and Gift Card order forms.   Come out and see the talent on 
display and enjoy some holiday spirit. 
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Christmas Shopping   

 

 

Christmas funny 
. 

TOWN MEETINGS 
 

Cupar Town Council 

  Wednesday, Dec 21st @ 7:30pm 

Starting January 2017 Council meetings will 
be every 2nd and 4th Tuesdays at 7:00 pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

  Tuesday, December 13 @ 7:30 pm 

 

CHRISTMAS 

 

 
 
 

 

 

We invite you to attend an author 
presentation on Sat Nov 26, from 
2-3, at the library.  Marie Donais 
Calder of "The Other Side" series, 
based on her father's war 
experiences.  There is no charge, 
and there will be a coffee hour to 
follow. 

 You are welcome to browse the 
first shipment of medical/health 
books that we received from the 
Maddin health grant.  Also, we 
purchased 4 radon testing kits for 
the Radon presentation on 
November 28.  The kits will be 
door prizes for the participants. 

 Library cards are free to anyone 
over 5 years of age.  Baby books 
are given to our community 
members' babies.   

We have a public computer for 
free access.   

 

 

 

We will probably be closed the 
week between Christmas and 
New Year, so come in early for 
your books to keep you relaxed 
during the holidays.   

We are open Wednesdays and 
Fridays from 10:30-5, and our 
phone number is 306-723-4749, 
and our email is 
cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca 

 

 

Cupar Public Library 
by Diane Dennis 

My two favorite things 
in life are libraries and 
bicycles. They both 
move people forward 
without wasting 
anything. 
 
–Peter Golkin 

 

 

mailto:cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca
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St. Paul Lutheran Church 
by Diane Dennis 

On Friday, November 18th we held a Keyser Tournament that 
began at 1pm.   28 people turned up to play! 

Judy and Doreen prepared a wonderful lunch that was enjoyed 
by all after the tournament. 

The winners of the tournament were as follows: 

1st – Steve Buckshaw and Glory Hepting 

2nd – Julius Buckshaw and Albert Sakal 

3rd – Hazel Voss and Annette 

Stay tuned as we will be holding another Tournament in a 
couple months! 

Thanks to everyone who came and made it such a successful 
afternoon!! 

 

Plus 50 Club News 
by Plus 50 Club 

Welcome to the season of Advent.  Soon, the air will be filled with songs, bright lights, and 
delicious baking!  Our ladies invite the ladies of our community to their annual Baking Exchange 
and Advent Social Evening, on Mon., Dec 12, at 7 pm.  Bring 36 pieces of baking plus an empty 
container to fill with others' baking. There will be a brief devotion upstairs, but the fellowship 
and luncheon will take place downstairs.  We have a chairlift to help those in need of climbing. 
  
Thanks to all who supported and participated in the Nov "Soup + Sandwich + Bake Sale".  
Monies help support charitable organizations and projects in, and out of, our community. 
  
Bible study continues on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of the month, as we finish the Book of 
Matthew.  We meet from 7:30-9 pm. 
  
 Confirmation classes continue for our teens on Wednesdays afterschool until the Christmas 
break. 
  
Our Sunday Worship Service schedule is at 9 am on the 1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the month; 11 
am on the 2nd Sunday of this month with Holy Communion.  Christmas Eve service is at 5 pm; 
Christmas Day service is at 9 am with Holy Communion celebrated on this day.  For any office 
inquiries, please call the office at 306-723-4899. 
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Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur 
adipiscing elit. Nullam sed luctus tellus. 
Pellentesque in dolor sapien, vitae dictum 
massa. Aenean vitae lorem dui. Morbi 
tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque nibh 
facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, ullamcorper 
aliquet viverra non, mollis sed dolor.  

Donec nunc velit, pretium eu pellentesque 
eget, mollis vel arcu. 

Suspendisse vel purus nec erat pellentesque 
commodo. Aliquam tempus aliquam mauris 
vel dapibus. Nullam at metus erat, in 
convallis massa. Aliquam erat volutpat. 
Praesent ultrices odio in elit fringilla id 
rutrum mi mattis. 

Duis purus eros, aliquam eu cursus tincidunt, 
feugiat vitae magna. Etiam sodales 
consequat nibh, eget rhoncus metus 
convallis et. Morbi rutrum mollis facilisis. 
Aenean faucibus  

Morbi tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque 
nibh facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, 
ullamcorper aliquet viverra non, mollis sed 
dolor. Etiam sodales consequat nibh, eget 
rhoncus metus convallis et. 

Phasellus dignissim nulla at diam fermentum 
in sollicitudin sem condimentum. 
Pellentesque condimentum diam et sem 
rhoncus semper sed at libero. Aenean 
condimentum, lorem vel faucibus 
pellentesque, quam nunc lacinia augue, vel 
sagittis dolor ipsum vitae velit. Ut feugiat 
odio ac dolor iaculis consequat. Praesent sed 
lacus ante. Nullam pretium commodo libero, 
at congue sapien dignissim a. Cum sociis 
natoque penatibus et magnis dis parturient 
montes, nascetur ridiculus mus. In hac 
habitasse platea dictumst. Vestibulum ante 
ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices 
posuere cubilia Curae; Ut fermentum sem 
non metus faucibus blandit. Sed placerat 
bibendum fermentum. 

 

 

 

 

Town 
Of Cupar 

16 Stanley 
Street 

Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0Ph 

306.723.4324 

  

 
 
 
 

FUN FACTS!!!!!!! 

 

1. Norwegian scientists have hypothesized that Rudolph’s red nose is probably 
the result of a parasitic infection of his respiratory system. 

2. All the gifts in the Twelve Days of Christmas would equal 364 gifts. 
3. Don’t knock the nog. According to Statistics Canada, 5.8 million litres of 

eggnog were consumed in December 2009. While eggnog isn’t everyone’s idea 
of a delicious holiday tipple, it’s obvious that many Canadians do enjoy it. 

4. In some corners of Canada, it’s Christmas 365 days a year. Welcome to 
Reindeer Station (Northwest Territories), Christmas Island (Nova Scotia), Sled 
Lake (Saskatchewan), Holly (Ontario), Noel (Nova Scotia), Turkey Point 
(Ontario), and Snowflake (Manitoba). 

5. Early illustrations of St. Nicholas make him out to be a stern symbol of 
discipline rather than the jolly, overweight elf that children know today 

6. An artificial Christmas tree would have to be reused for more than 20 years to 
be “greener” than buying a fresh-cut tree annually. 

7. We frequently abbreviate Christmas as X-mas because of ancient tradition. X is 
the Greek letter “chi” which is an abbreviation for the word “Christ” in Greek. 

8. Japanese people traditionally eat at KFC for Christmas dinner, thanks to a 
successful marketing campaign 40 years ago, KFC is so popular that customers 
must place their Christmas orders 2 months in advance. 
 

 

                Come Discover Yoga 

With Monica 
Tuesday Evenings: 6:15-7:45 or 8:00-9:30 

Lee Funeral Home Building 

October 11 to December 13 

Come and try a class for $13.  If you decide to stay the 1st class will 
be applied to your tuition.  You don’t need to be fit and flexible.  

That is something you will become with us. 

To Register call Monica at: 

306-723-4309 (Home) OR 306-723-4688 (Work) 

Or mboha@sasktel.net 

 

Cupar Town Office 

Monday to Friday 8:30-4:30 

Closed at noon. 
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